
 W i l l i n g b o r o M U A B u i l d i n g C l o s i n g 3 / 1 7 / 2 0 2 0 – 3 / 2 7 / 2 0 2 0
The MUA is taking this step out of an abundance of caution given the current concerns related to COVID-

19.  The MUA administration building will be closed from Tuesday, March 17, 2020 through Friday, 

March 27, 2020. 

Payments such as checks, and money orders can be placed in the night deposit box. Online payments 

can be made through our website at www.wmua.info by clicking on pay my bill.  

Please be assured that we are working with the County, State, and Municipal Stakeholders to ensure the 

safety of our residents, customers and employees.  

Should you have a water or sewer emergency, please call 609-877-3875.  

 


